
Wildlife on the Farm Interpretative Walks 

The Kettle Creek Environmental Education Center in cooperation with Quiet Valley Living Historical Farm is 

offering the public a chance to explore the farm and discuss the wildlife and forests found on the property with 

a professional Environmental Educator as your guide.   Pre-registration is suggested.  Call 570-629-3061 to pre-

register.  Day of walks, Quiet Valley is offering a reduced entrance fee to the farm for walk participants.  The 

cost for all participants is $6/non-members, $4/EE Center or Quiet Valley members, children under 12 free. 

 

Friday, August 4 - 10am-12pm άWhatΩs in the Pondέ 
Join Kettle Creek Environmental Education Center staff as we explore the 
pond at Quiet Valley. Using nets and buckets we will be searching out the 
many different creatures that live in the water and after looking at them 
we will return them to the pond. Please dress to walk outside and possibly 
get wet, muddy feet. The walk will begin in front of the Gift Shop. 

 

 

 

Sunday, November 5 - 1-3pm άWildlife Signsέ  
November brings colder temperatures and with it numerous animals 
are making their final preparations for winter.  Join Kettle Creek Envi-
ronmental Education Center staff on a 2 hour outdoor hike learning 
how to ID the signs these animals leave behind. Please dress to walk 
outside. The walk will begin outside the Gift Shop.  

 

Friday September 22 - 6:30pm-9:00pm άEvening Walk and Stargazingέ 
As daylight fades the farm comes alive with the sounds of the nighttime 
creatures. Join Kettle Creek Environmental Center staff as we hike at 
dusk to discuss this nighttime community and then end with stargazing 
in the field (weather permitting). Please dress to be outside. The walk 
will begin at the picnic pavilion. 

 

Saturday, June 17 - 9am-12pm άMini-Bioblitzέ Quiet Valley is home to a 
wide range of species of fauna and flora that make for a very diverse  
environmental community.  In the мфтлΩs a bio-survey was done on the 
farm and now 40 years later we are looking to update it and see what 
has changed.  Join a staff member from the Kettle Creek Environmental 
Education Center on a three hour άBioBlitzέ along the nature trail to  
record and survey the many different species that live there.  We will be 
looking for both plants and animals and all participants will be recording  
their findings to help in the overall management of the property and in-
vasive species issues.  The walk will begin in front of the Gift Shop.      

 


